
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24349
This legislation increases the maximum administrative fee that may be charged by a canal company,
in order to bring the user fee to a level that more closely approximates the actual administrative
costs to the canal company.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation has no fiscal impact.

Contact:
Norman M. Semanko
Idaho Water Users Association
(208) 344-6690
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